STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ao MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RI0O BRAZDS ROAD
GOVERNOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(505) 334-6178

November 21, 1986

Mr. Lloyd Davidson
P.0O. Box 2182
Santa Fe, NM 87501

Re: SFPRR #20 G-20-16N-6W
Dear Mr. Davidson:

Due to the nature of the delay in W.R. 0il and Gas Company
starting their project in the area of this well, I see no
problem in allowing a one year extension to the time required
to plug this well until December 31, 1987. Because of the
remoteness of this area, I am recommending to Mr. Stamets
that the bonding requirement for this well be raised to
$10,000 under the authority of Rule 202 due to its remote
location.

Sincerely,

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor
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